
The Harling Irish Dancers were featured all around the community this Saint Patrick’s Day Season. The 
excitement was palpable! A big thank you to Irish Times in Brookfield, James Joyce in Berwyn, Michael 

Anthony’s Pizzeria in Berwyn, Forest Road School in LaGrange Park, LaGrange Highlands Elementary, and the 
Countryside Saint Patrick’s Day Parade for providing amazing venues for our dancers to perform! 

 

       
 

       
 

    
 

          


